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Wednesday 8th May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

SATs Week 
 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May 2024 

 
SATs week will commence Monday 13th May. We will run a free SATs Breakfast Club for our Year 6 
pupils each day during SATs week. It is a great way of getting the children into school, give them time 
to have their breakfast, have a short revision session and make sure that they are relaxed and happy 
before completing their SATs tests. All children in Year 6 are welcome to attend this breakfast club. 
 
We ask that parents drop off their child at the main entrance for 8am during SATs week, where they 
will be met by a member of staff. 
 
The Year 6 Pupils will be in our thoughts and prayers during this time. We are extremely proud of the 
commitment to learning they have shown throughout all of the years they have attended St Joseph’s. 
 
Thank you for your continued support, 
 
Mrs Ashton 
Executive Headteacher 
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